## STATE OF MICHIGAN



## DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

LANSING



DAN WYANT

May 12, 2014

Brian Roubal
Bay Motor Products Inc
3100 Cass Rd
Traverse City, MI 49684-6963

Dear Brian:

SUBJECT: Application Submitted to Obtain a Site Identification (ID) Number

This letter confirms that the Michigan Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ) received the information you submitted on an EQP5150 (Site ID form) to obtain a Site ID number issued under Part 111, Hazardous Waste Management, or Part 121, Liquid Industrial Waste, of the Natural Resources and Environmental Protection Act, 1994 PA 451, as amended (NREPA).

The Site ID number MIK204496599 has been issued for the site located at: 3100 Cass Rd, Traverse City, MI 49684. Please note you may be contacted for additional information.

If you wish to review the Information on record regarding this site you can log onto the MDEQ Web site at http://www.michigan.gov/deq. Click on "WASTE", then under "Featured Online Services" click on "Waste Data System". Enter the Site ID number in the "Quick Search" and click "GO". This will bring up all of the information for this site under the Hazardous Waste or Liquid Industrial Waste Programs.

If you need to make any corrections, changes, or additions to the site data, or change the site contact information, please do so on the Site ID Form and fax, e-mail, or mail it to the MDEQ. If you need to obtain a new Site ID number because the business moved to another location (Site ID number is assigned to the physical location), please go to the Waste Data System as noted above and follow the instructions on the first page to print a Site ID form and pay on-line with a credit card. Then fax your completed Site ID form and credit card receipt to 517-373-4797.

If you do not have access to the Internet you can obtain a blank copy of the form by contacting the MDEQ at 517-284-6597 to request a paper copy of the Site ID form be sent or faxed to you.

If you have any questions feel free to contact Mr. Gerry Kelly at 517-284-6596 or kellyg@michigan.gov.

Sincerely.

Jack Schinderle, Chief

Management and Tracking Unit

Hazardous Waste Section

Office of Waste Management and Radiological Protection

cc. Cadillac District Office